
Until September 30th, Davis Vision members that have lost 

or damaged their glasses due to Hurricane Harvey and/or 

the Houston area flooding should contact the customer 

service center and advise the customer service representa-

tive that they are in one of the disaster areas in Texas and 

need replacement eye wear. They will be replaced at no 

cost to the member. 

Davis Vision is Here to Help After Hurricane Harvey 

Davis Vision  

1-800-999-5431   

Monday - Friday:  7 a.m. to 10 p.m. (Central Standard Time)                                            
Saturday: 8 a.m. to 3 p.m.  
Sunday: 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

 

SPECIAL BENEFIT THROUGH SEPTEMBER 30TH 


